
4/19/18 received VM requesting a date change. gn 

 

5/2/18 spoke with PO brother and re-scheduled the appointment with him. Gn 

 

6/13/18 received call from PO's brother asking for a date change. I notified him that the request would 

need to be in writing. I also sent him a copy of the deficiency list in an email. He also notified me during 

the conversation that he is intending on removing the driveway, and not replacing it. I let him know that 

if he was planning on doing that he needed to contact Zoning. gn 

 

10/11/18  Spoke with Brian, confirmed GN is out of office today.  Email sent to inspector.  JW 

 

10/26/18 received SDA. Gn 

 

4/10/19 met RP brother on site, and he allowed access to the property. All of the interior items on the 

original list were complied with, but there were new items added. I advised RP's brother that I was not 

approving the C of O, and would be amending the orders to reflect the new deficiencies. I also advised 

that I would only do one more inspection prior to taking enforcement action. Gn 

 

5/7/19: Attempted to cancel 5/10/19 apt as GN is out.  612-781-5206 was changed to 612-799-4412 

(and VM is full).  612-781-5284 is disconnected - D.V. 

 

5/21/19  Called several numbers, (612) 781-5205, (612) 799-4412, (612) 781-5284, all numbers either 

not in service, changed, or unable to leave VM cancelling appointment on 5/24/19 due to inspector 

being out of the office.  JW 

 

10/21/19: I met RP at property who allowed access into the unit.  Carpet was replaced in the living 

room, stairs leading to the 2nd floor, and the 2nd floor hallway.  the holes in the south bedroom were 

patched up, and the RP states he will be painting it.  Driveway was paved - D.V. 


